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Subject: Proposed Development of 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Road

From: Eileen Ferguson   
Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2024 7:18 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed Development of 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Road 

I live in Oakbrook Condos, right across the street from the proposed development of 2525 Ann Arbor 
Saline Road. I am totally against this development project, as it is going to increase traffic in the area, 
affect the electric grid, and severely impact the quality of life of those of us living in Oakbrook Condos 
and Villas.  

Land developers can’t seem to let a piece of green space stay green.  I have a suggestion: why not 
expand Oakbrook Park across the street in the area of 2525 Ann Arbor Saline Road?  It could be a 
“Welcome to Ann Arbor, Home of the University of Michigan” spot, with a foot path, benches, picnic 
tables, trees, bushes, etc.  A breathing space, instead of a high traffic, chaotic area.  

The developers could build their apartment complex in front of Meijer or Target farther up the street or 
somewhere else entirely.  

Eileen Ferguson 
she/her 

Sent from my iPhone


